
  

 

 

                                                                                                                                           

  

 
  

 

 WBSU/Reg/Notice/Re-open/352/2021-22                                                                    01.02.2022 

 

NOTICE 

 

In pursuance to Memo No. 89-Edn(CS)/10M-32/2021 dated 31.01.2022 of the Principal Secretary to the 

Govt. of West Bengal, Department of Higher Education, Bikash Bhawan, 6
th

 Floor, Salt Lake, Kolkata - 

700091, I am directed to inform that the Offline classes at UG/PG and higher level, including Ph.D. and 

Research work  in the University and its affiliated colleges will re-open on and from 03.02.2022 following 

the advisory for maintaining COVID norms which was enclosed in the order no. 1058-Edn(CS) dated 

28.10.2021 of Department of Higher Education. 

 

The administrative departments which are already in operation in terms of H.E. Department’s No. 01-

Pr.Secy-HED/2022 dated 03.01.2022, shall attend office with effect from 01.02.2022 as per the extant 

guidelines issued from time to time. 

 

This is issued in concurrence of the Competent Authority. 

 

                    
Registrar (Officiating), WBSU 

 

 

 

Copy to the following for information and necessary action: 

 

1) The V. C.’s Secretariat, WBSU. 

2)  All Teachers of all Academic Departments, WBSU 

3) The Principal/ Teacher-in-Charge/Officer-in-Charge of all Colleges affiliated to WBSU 

4) All the Officers, WBSU 

5) All non-teaching employees of WBSU 

6) The Registrar’s Department, Guard File, WBSU 

7) University Website 

7) Notice Board, WBSU 

  

                                                                                                                                                     
                                                                                                          Registrar (Officiating), WBSU 


